
Email projectrachel@portlanddiocese.org 
Connect with parish contact Dan Allen at daniel.allen@portlanddiocese.org

PRAYER SERVICE FOR THOSE
GRIEVING THE LOSS OF A

CHILD

When: October 18, 2024 at 6pm 

Where: St. Rose of Lima Church 
1 Church St. 

Jay, ME 04239

Looking for more support after child loss? 

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

Got Questions?

PROJECT RACHEL IN COLLABORATION WITH ST. ROSE OF
LIMA PARISH PRESENTS

Who: Those grieving the loss of
a child or those wishing to
support those who have

experienced the loss of a child.  

https://portlanddiocese.org/project-rachel/grieving-child-loss

